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Dear Parents/Carers

We hope you have had a very enjoyable Easter break. Thank you for all your support last term, we look forward to  continuing to work with you.

During this term we will be covering the following topics:

Summer Term 1- Chocolate Summer Term 2 — Out of Africa
English Charlie and the Chocolate Factory The Fastest Boy in the World
Maths Fractions, Money, Time Shape and statistics
RE Hinduism Christianity
Science Forces and magnets Forces and magnets
PE Indoor: Dance Outdoor: Athletics Indoor: Games Outdoor: Rounders
Humanities History: Ancient Mayas Geography: African Biomes

Spelling tests will be completed on a Thursday (Jerwood) & Friday (Sanders). Spellings can be found on the school website. Also, children will be

given a spelling sheet at the beginning of each half term which contains all of the spellings for the half term and for each week.

Children will be able to come into school in their PE kits Tuesday and Thursday for Sanders Class and Tuesday and Friday for Jerwood Class.
Please ensure your child has the appropriate kit for indoor and outdoor lessons and all items are labelled. The PE kit must have black or navy jogging
bottoms, a plain white T-Shirt and black trainers. Earrings should not be worn on these days and no other jewelry should be worn to school.

Reading takes place daily in the classroom and books are changed regularly. Your child will have opportunities to choose a variety of books to read
throughout the term. These books should be brought home, and the reading record should be completed when your child reads. Please ensure that
there is an acknowledgement that they have read each night by signing their reading records. Your child should bring their book and reading record
into school daily.

Throughout the year, trips will be organised for the children and details will be sent nearer the time. As always, we may need parent volunteers in
order for these trips to take place; we will try to give you as much notice as possible. If you wish to contact us regarding your child’s education, please
make an appointment via the office. We are usually available before 8.30 a.m. or after school.

We look forward to working with you to support your child on their learning journey.

Kind regards,
Mrs Bryan and Miss Giles

ST MARY MAGDALENE OO, e
C OF E SCHOOL *KK,
PENINSULA CAMPUS OfStEd
1 Hendon Street ?n; Z Good
London (o% ‘Q\{? Provider
SE10 ONF KN

020 8858 1309

KOINONIA
C OF E SCHOOLS FEDERATION




